Rachel,

Last year at the Asst. Varsity Coach I worked extensively with Varsity players and enjoyed it. This years' experience was far different with me being limited to working only with the least talented JV players. So, I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign the position.

Should other opportunities come available for an assistant coach at the Varsity level or especially as a head coach at the Middle School level, I would be very interested. I love to coach again for Derby. I have previously coached both boys baseball and girls basketball at DMS.

Thanks again for the opportunity,

dact Maykens